PASSENGER TRANSPORT PLAN — REVIEW PROCESS

A report from the Energy and Transport Planner (Passenger Transport) provided an update on the
programme for the Passenger Transport Plan Review which is to be made publicly available on
24 September 2001.

It was noted that as with the Draft Regional Land Transport Strategy, with the closure of submissions
on 2 November 2001, there would be no opportunity for the City Council to consider any proposed
submissions it may wish to make. A similar extension of time to December was needed.

It was also noted that the Committee consider a rerouting of the Orbiter bus through Bishopdale, as a
matter for its first meeting of the new term.

Recommendation: That the Update Report on the Passenger Transport Plan Review be
received.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision.


